

STATE OF WASHINGTON DÉPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

7272 Cleanwater Lane • PO Box 47775 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7775 • (206) 753-2353

December 21, 1993

Mr. Jerry Christian North River School District #200 HCR 77 Box 395 Cosmopolis, Washington 98537

RE: Site Report for North River School District #200, Brooklyn, Washington

Dear Mr. Christian:

The Southwest Regional Office (SWRO) of the Department of Ecology (Ecology) has received your report entitled "UST Removal and Replacement, North River School District #200" prepared by Richmond Engineering dated November 5, 1993.

The report will be kept in the Central Files of the Southwest Regional Office of Ecology. The reports in Central Files are made available for public review by appointment only. Appointments can be made by calling the SWRO resource person, Cathy Downs, at (206) 664-0388.

When a final independent report is received by Ecology, the site is listed on Ecology's leaking underground storage tank database as a conducted cleanup without an Ecology review.

Ecology has implemented a system effective July 1, 1993, in which owners and/or operators can apply to Ecology for a review of final independent cleanup reports. The review would determine whether or not a site qualifies for a "no further action" status by Ecology. The review is a fee-based service. For more information, contact Dick Heggen at (206) 586-8618.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at (206) 586-5562. Thank you for your cooperation.

act 25 2018

Sincerely,

Patricia L. Martin

Southwest Regional Office

Toxics Cleanup Program

PLM:ak

cc: William L. Lofstrom, Richmond Engineering